
Ref. No.: 

Plexh/Cir/161                                                                                                                                       15/05/2025 

  

To, 
 
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
 
COA Members 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Greetings from Plexconcil! 
  

Subject: Request for Inputs on Extension of Implementation Date for Quality Control Orders (QCO) 

– PVC Homopolymers 

Reference: Poly Vinyl Chloride (PVC) Homopolymers (Quality Control) Order 

  

This is in reference to the above-mentioned Quality Control Orders (QCO), which are scheduled to 

come into effect on 24th June 2025. 

  

Once a QCO is implemented for imports, all goods falling under its scope must conform to the 

specified Indian Standards and obtain BIS certification before being imported into India. This implies 

that any product covered under the QCO must be certified by the Bureau of Indian Standards (BIS) 

to ensure compliance with Indian quality and safety regulations. 

  

In light of the above, Plexconcil is seeking inputs from its members on the following points: 

  

1. Do you believe an extension for the implementation of the QCO is required? (Yes/No) 

2. If yes, please provide the following details: 

o (a) Justification for the requested extension or any clarifications you may have 

o (b) Grades of PVC you are currently importing 

o (c) Any issues being faced by your supplier/producer regarding compliance 

  



Members are kindly requested to submit their inputs by 20th May 2025 to the following email 

addresses: 

bharti@plexconcil.org 

anirudha@plexconcil.org 

  

 Click here to find the attachment. 

  

Best Regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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